
December 20, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer,
We want to inform you of an upcoming price adjustment for the following Peet’s
Coffee items, effective February 24, 2025:

• Peet’s Coffee Bags (all wholesale formats)
• Peet’s Coffee K-cups
• Peet’s Coffee Capsules

This change reflects the unprecedented rise in coffee costs, which are forecasted to
remain high into 2025. While we have worked hard to mitigate these increases, this
adjustment is necessary to ensure we continue delivering the premium coffee quality
and service you expect.

Your account manager remains dedicated to supporting your business and will
collaborate closely with you to update our plans and strategies to drive continued
growth in 2025 and beyond.

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing partnership. We look forward to
continuing to serve you with excellence.

Warm regards,

Marcia S. Moran
SVP, Consumer Sales
Peet’s Coffee

https://www.facebook.com/peets
https://www.instagram.com/peetscoffee/
https://twitter.com/PeetsCoffee
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChtMUHysfGfTPiWieYJY65g
https://www.linkedin.com/company/peetscoffee/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=49a25ec2-520b-49f9-a57c-eeef77bb0f74

